
MEMORANDUM 

TO: LYCOMING LAW ASSOCIATION 

FROM: JOHN M. HUMPHREY, ESQUIRE 

DATE: TUESDAY, JANUARY 04,2011 

RE: ANNUAL REPORT - - MALCOLM MUIR DOCUMENTARY 

cc: 

Editing of taped interviews continues, with three drafts completed. 
Accompanying narrative has been written in the first draft. It is hoped that the 
documentary will be completed in 2011. 

Former law clerks for Judge Muir have donated almost $5,000.00 towards thl' 
project. Contributions towards the project can be made to the Lycoming Law 
Association Foundation and will therefore be tax deductible. Anyone making a 
contribution of $200.00 or more will be listed in the film credits. 
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